
 

Funding Request Approved 
 
At the July 17, 2019 Beach and Coastal Resources Advisory Committee meeting, 
the committee voted to fund from their FY19 budget, the following items for the 
Owl Watch Program of Marco Island, managed by the Audubon of the Western 
Everglades (AWE):  
 
     Description: 
 

1) Help subsidize Owl Watch Biologist research/banding/DNA Testing  $900 
 
2) Supplies:  Owl bands, blood vials, needles, pvc pipes, perches   $500 

 
3) Supplies:  Weed wacking burrows, wacker/line roll     $900 

 
4) Marco shorebird anchor steward – 4 months     $400 
 
5) AWE/Code Enforcement outreach program campaign for listed species  $300 

 
Ordinance and Fertilizer Ord.  

 
Total             $3,000.00 

 
6) Launch gopher tortoise field study and survey report initiative          $1,500.00 

to be performed by AWE 
 

GRAND TOTAL:           $4,500.00 
 
 

Funds to:   Audubon of the Western Everglades 
Attn:  Ted Rodman, Executive Director 
1048 Goodlette Road, North 
Suite 201 
Naples, Florida 34102 

 
     
 


